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Dear Parent / Guardian 

Re: School Entry Health Screening 

The School Nursing Team will be coming into school to assess your child as part of the School Entry Health 

Screening Programme.  This will consist of hearing and vision screening. Please print and complete the 

attached questionnaire and return a paper copy of the questionnaire to your school within one week.  You 

will be notified of the results by letter following the assessment and notified of any follow up recommended. 

Opting your child out of the programme 
 
If you are happy for your child to be assessed, you do not need to do anything. If you do not want your child 
to take part, please let us know by writing to your child’s school marking the letter for the attention of the 
School Health Team.  
 
Children will not be made to participate if they do not wish to. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the number at the top of the letter. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
Gladys Xavier Deputy    Sanjiv Luckhea 
Director of Redbridge Public Health            Integrated Care Director, Redbridge 
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